
Look Out
For the next issue of The Fraser Library. The 
long complete story is one of peculiar local interest 
and is entitled:

“THE GltEAT PENDER STREET
MYSTERY.

This story will feature the world-famous de­
tective Stanley Steele, who with his Japanese ser­
vant has done so much in recent years to elucidate 
mysteries which would otherwise have remained 
unsolved.

No. 3 of The Fraser Library will be

“THE NEW WESTMINSTER 
BANK ROBBERY

The monthly edition of The Fraser Library 
is on sale at the principal bookstores.


